
 

           Music,   Refreshments, Tombola, Children's games   

       
Friends of Red House Park 

 Minutes taken at the AGM 
   

          Date:    Monday 22nd April 2024 
           Venue:  The Pavilion, Red House Park, Pages Lane, Great Barr, starting at 7.00pm 

            

           Attendance   

 

           David Fisher     Sonia Vaughan   Roy Vaughan   Alethea Hegney        

           Sandra Lloyd     Carole Lowe    Darryl Magher           

                 

           Apologies for Absence were received from    

           Graham Jones     Steve Melia    Chris Canning    June Canning     Jim Lowe 

            

           

            

           Matters Arising:  

           

           Sonia will be stepping back from her role as Secretary due to family commitments but will stay 

on as  

           honorary secretary, and will remain as a signatory  on the account along with Sandra. 

 

           The officers for FRHP 2024 will therefore be:- 

 

           CHAIRMAN : David Fisher 

 

           VICE CHAIRMAN : Joe McNamara 

 

           ACCOUNTANT : Alethea Hegney 

 

           SECRETARY : Carole Lowe 

 

           HONORARY SECRETARY : Sonia Vaughan 

 

           COMMITTEE MEMBER : Sandra Lloyd 

 

 

                       Future Events 
                              

                                     
                 

 

PICNIC IN THE PARK:~      Sunday 30th June         !!:00 - 3:00 
 



SUMMER FETE ~      Sunday 1st September 

Local sellers will be invited to sell their goods at a cost of £10 a table/gazebo 

Refreshment 

Tombola 

 

 

BAT WALK Wednesday 4th September  7pm  -  9pm 

2 

 

 

If you would be able to help at any of these events please let us know,  we also need 

Tombola and Raffle donations if anyone has any unwanted gifts, these can be brought  

to a meeting or we will collect locally. 
        
 

Environment 
 

 WORK PARTIES - first Saturday of each month 10am-12pm 
 
 

 
          Any Other Business 
          
          We are updating the FRHP emailing list. If you no longer wish to receive emails from The   
          Friends of Red House Park please reply to confirm your decision and we will remove your   
          details from the list. Thank you 
            
Meeting ended at 8.15pm 

 
NEXT MEETING to be confirmed 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

  
  
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
  
  

 


